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Dear Dr. Adams: 

 

It is a pleasure to accept your manuscript entitled "Restriction and 

dependence to autonomy and freedom: Transformation in adolescent heart 

transplant recipients." in its current form for publication in Pediatric 

Transplantation. 

 

Your article cannot be published until you have signed the appropriate 

license agreement. Within the next few days you will receive an email from 

Wileyâ€™s Author Services system which will ask you to log in and will 

present you with the appropriate licence for completion. 

 

Pediatric Transplantation is the official Journal of the International 

Pediatric Transplant Association (IPTA).  An application to become a member 

of IPTA is attached. 

 

Thank you for your fine contribution.  On behalf of the Editors of 

Pediatric Transplantation, we look forward to your continued contributions 

to the Journal. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Steve Webber 

Editor-in-Chief, Pediatric Transplantation 

pedtr@wiley.com 
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